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Co-=itments “Made in Resncnse to Notice of Violativn and

Vio
Yotice of Proposed Tssuance of Civil Peonaltics Dated
December 5, 1979

Tn the corrective action described for apparent nsnconpliince 10.8 of the

ritle letter, a commitment was made to conduct a review of certain exposure
records by January 1980, A study of our files has shown that we had previously
-ide the same commitment in letter CQL 1362, which addressed required

liconsee actions as a result of Investigative Report No. 50-320/79-10. [his
latter was dated October 29, 1979 and committed to complete the review by the
end of January, 1980 and to have verified in NRC Form 5 by the end of February,
1980,

“hile we have been working toward this February completion date, the day to
tay workload in the area of health physics has become a full time job for our
current staff. The review of records that we were planning to documint by
the end of February has slipped by some amount, which has not yet bee:
determined. We are currently involved in on-site discussions with Joi
Collins of the NRC aimed at arriving at a mutually acceptable date for both
the NRC and the licensee. The tentative date we are discussing is April 30,

1980.
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